
Andrew Beattie - Victoria Street 

  
  

Hello to all concerned. 

  
I wrote to you a few months ago about Victoria Street being closed. 
  
Now we hear that it will be open from the highway up to just after The Arbour and 
Berry Bupa’s drive. 
  
That means that you’re completely disregarding we at The Grange.  If anyone here 
has a severe heart attack or stroke, an ambulance (and they all come from Nowra) 

would have to take quite a few more minutes coming to us than to The Arbour. 
  
Why are you discriminating against us???  Do you want the blood of The Grange 
residents on your hands???  We will write and advise you every time that someone 

dies or is medically disadvantaged because of the later arrival of the paramedics. 
  
Surely, if you’re contemplating closing it just above The Arbour’s entrance, you could 

move it further up Victoria Street, so that The Grange is on an even keel with The 
Arbour.  That would mean that Windsor Drive would also be in the same situation as 

the two retirement villages and the nursing home.  Most of the residents are elderly, 
so that would be fair.  You could close it at or before George Street, which would 

mean that the school is in an area where there is NO through traffic. 
  
We will be absolutely disgusted if you discriminate against The Grange Residents.  It 
would be a heinous act. 
  
Your sincerely 
  
Susan & Ron Upton 
Villa 44 The Grange 
22 Victoria Street 
BERRY 2535 
(02) 4464.3638 
treehaus@acr.net.au 
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